
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: New York 2020 
 
Exciting news! In partnership with Cowley International College, we are able to offer students 
from both schools the opportunity to participate in a fantastic trip to New York. That’s right, 
‘Haydock does the Big Apple!” It will be a great experience and create memories that will last 
for a long time. 
 
The trip will take place in February half term 2020 and will be for 4 nights and 5 days 
(including travel time). Included in the cost will be: 
• All transportation costs to and from New York. 
• All accommodation, based on a 3 star hotel, bed and breakfast. 
• The cost of visits to: 
- Statue of Liberty and Ellis Island. 
- Empire State Building. 
- 4 hour guided tour of Manhattan. 
- 9/11 Memorial. 
- Broadway show 
• Tour of Madison Square Garden  
• Ice skating in Central Park 
• Evening meals whilst in New York 
• Travel insurance 
 
The cost of the trip is £1,360. There are no further hidden costs. The only other costs will be 
spending money which does not have to be excessive. I appreciate that this is a 
considerable amount of money, once student numbers have been confirmed I will devise an 
interest free payment plan to spread the cost over the coming months. An initial deposit of 
£50 must be paid by 27th September 2018 and then two further deposits of £140 each must 
be paid by 26th November 2018. Please note all deposits are non-refundable. 
 
Are you interested? If yes, please return the attached consent slip to Mrs Wright as soon as 
possible; numbers are limited. Alternatively, send me an email with your daughter/son’s 
details marked for my attention to office@haydockhigh.sthelens.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J Wright  
 
Deputy Headteacher – Head of Upper School 


